
**Lesson Plans Are Subject to Change** 

Weekly Lesson Plan Template 

Teacher: Melissa Slicker   Course: English I  Period(s): 1, 2, 4, 5   Date Range: 03/11/2019 – 03/14/2019 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Unit Learning Goal: 

Students will be able to 
analyze elements of an 
epic poem, such as plot, 
setting, theme, and 
character; as well as its 
figurative language. 

Students will be able to 
analyze elements of an 
epic poem, such as plot, 
setting, theme, and 
character; as well as its 
figurative language. 

Students will be able to 
analyze elements of an 
epic poem, such as plot, 
setting, theme, and 
character; as well as its 
figurative language. 

Students will be able to 
analyze elements of an 
epic poem, such as plot, 
setting, theme, and 
character; as well as its 
figurative language. 

NO SCHOOL 

 
Daily Learning Goal(s): 

Students will 

 cite textual 
evidence 

 determine a theme 

 analyze how 
complex characters 
develop 

 determine the 
meaning of words 
and phrases 

 analyze an author’s 
choices concerning 
how to structure a 
text, order events, 
and manipulate 
time 

 analyze a particular 
cultural experience 
reflected in 
literature from 
outside the U.S. 

Students will 

 cite textual 
evidence 

 determine a theme 

 analyze how 
complex characters 
develop 

 determine the 
meaning of words 
and phrases 

 analyze an author’s 
choices concerning 
how to structure a 
text, order events, 
and manipulate 
time 

 analyze a particular 
cultural experience 
reflected in 
literature from 
outside the U.S. 

Students will 

 cite textual 
evidence 

 determine a theme 

 analyze how 
complex characters 
develop 

 determine the 
meaning of words 
and phrases 

 analyze an author’s 
choices concerning 
how to structure a 
text, order events, 
and manipulate 
time 

 analyze a particular 
cultural experience 
reflected in 
literature from 
outside the U.S. 

Students will 

 cite textual 
evidence 

 determine a theme 

 analyze how 
complex characters 
develop 

 determine the 
meaning of words 
and phrases 

 analyze an author’s 
choices concerning 
how to structure a 
text, order events, 
and manipulate 
time 

 analyze a particular 
cultural experience 
reflected in 
literature from 
outside the U.S. 

 

Florida 
Standard(s): 

LAFS.910.RL1.1 
LAFS.910.RL.1.2 
LAFS.910.RL.1.3 

LAFS.910.RL1.1 
LAFS.910.RL.1.2 
LAFS.910.RL.1.3 

LAFS.910.RL1.1 
LAFS.910.RL.1.2 
LAFS.910.RL.1.3 

LAFS.910.RL1.1 
LAFS.910.RL.1.2 
LAFS.910.RL.1.3 

 



LAFS.910.RL.2.4 
LAFS.910.Rl.2.5 

LAFS.910.RL.2.4 
LAFS.910.Rl.2.5 

LAFS.910.RL.2.4 
LAFS.910.Rl.2.5 

LAFS.910.RL.2.4 
LAFS.910.Rl.2.5 

Bellwork: Analysis 
LAFS.910.RI.1.3 

Analysis 
LAFS.910.RI.1.3 

Analysis 
LAFS.910.RI.1.3 

Analysis 
LAFS.910.RI.1.3 

 

 
 
Activities: 

1. Bellwork IXL M.6 
2. Continue Reading The 
Odyssey 
3. Pages 392-398 
Questions 

1. Bellwork IXL M.6 
2. Continue Reading The 
Odyssey 
3. Pages 392-398 
Questions 

1. Bellwork IXL M.6 
2. Begin BOY Retake for 
Progress Monitoring 

1. Bellwork IXL M.6 
2. Finish BOY Retake for 
Progress Monitoring 

 

Homework:    IXL M.6  

 


